

Our next Working Bee is on **Saturday October 22**nd at 1.30-4.30pm. If you are able to attend, please complete the reply slip below and return to the school office. Alternatively, you can email office@sjferntreegully.catholic.edu.au

Working Bee - 22/10/2022

We will be attending the working bee:-	
Family Name:	
Eldest Child's Name:	
No. attending:	

Please make sure you also sign the attendance list on the day. This is the **last working bee** for the year, so remember you need to attend two working bees in the year to you receive a discount of \$100 off your Maintenance Levy.